
 
 
 IN RESPONSE, PLEASE 
 REFER TO:  M151203  
 
  

December 22, 2015 
 
 
 
 
MEMORANDUM TO:  Victor M. McCree 
    Executive Director for Operations  
 
FROM:    Annette Vietti-Cook, Secretary /RA/    
 
SUBJECT:   STAFF REQUIREMENTS – BRIEFING ON EQUAL 

EMPLOYMENT OPPORTUNITY AND CIVIL RIGHTS 
OUTREACH, 9:30 A.M., THURSDAY, DECEMBER 3, 2015, 
COMMISSIONERS’ CONFERENCE ROOM, ONE WHITE FLINT 
NORTH, ROCKVILLE, MARYLAND (OPEN TO PUBLIC 
ATTENDANCE) 

 
 
The Commission was briefed by the NRC staff on the agency’s Equal Employment Opportunity 
and Civil Rights Outreach Programs.  The Commission was also addressed by the EEO 
Advisory Committees in a joint statement and the Chapter Executive Vice-President and Chief 
Steward of the National Treasury Employee Union (NTEU). 
 
The Commission emphasized the need to continue to look for ways to further enhance 
opportunities to increasing diversity including in programs like the Nuclear Safety Professional 
Development and the Senior Executive Service Candidate Development. 
 
cc: Chairman Burns  
 Commissioner Svinicki  
 Commissioner Ostendorff  
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